
Maths  
This term we will be revising all that we 
have learned in Y2 and making sure children 
are secure in their learning.  We will be 
looking at time to the hour, half past, and in 
5 minute intervals.  The children will also be 
continuing practising their 2, 5 and 10 times 
tables and associated division facts. 

English 
This term we will really focus on getting the children 
prepared for Y3. We will also use the story ‘Oliver and 
the Seawigs’ by Philip Reeve and Sarah McIntyre to 
create wonderful writing in a range of genres.  

Religious Education 
What does it mean to belong to a 
faith community? We will be 
looking at Christian, Muslim and 
Jewish symbols of belonging, as 
well as their baptism and weddings. 
 
 

PSHE 
This term our focus is ‘Changing 
Me’. We will look at how everyone 
is unique and special and how our 
bodies change since being a baby. 

 
 

Geography 
This term we will be looking at 
seaside locations and their 
features.  We will be looking 
at the impact of pollution on 
our oceans.  We will also be 
identifying countries in the 
world. 

PE 
Swimming will continue this 
term for a further 3 weeks.  
We will also be practising 
skills for sports day as well 
as playing team games. 
 

Under the 
Sea 

Science 
This term we will be 
learning some more about 
habitats and food chains 
within these habitats.  
We will also look at how 
animals adapt to their 
habitats.  Some of this 
work will be closely linked 
to our geography unit. 

Computing 
This term we will be 
working on different 
ways to present ideas 
such as quizzes, stories 
and leaflets. 
 
 

Art 
This term we will be creating 
collages of under the sea 
creatures.  
 
 

Music 
This term we will be using 
instruments to create under 
the sea inspired musical 
compositions with lyrics.  
 
 


